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Education Program Status Report 

Workshops 

Planning has started for the December 4, 2018 Design and Planner Workshop in Raleigh. The 
workshop is being presented in partnership with the Southeast Chapter of the International 
Erosion Control Association (SE-IECA) and NCSU’s Department of Crop and Soil Sciences.  

Contract Administration 

A contract proposal between DEMLR and the Water Resources Research Institute (WRRI) is 
currently being worked on. The contract will include support for the annual local program 
workshop and awards luncheon.  

Updates 

Working on digitizing old but still relevant files. Updating digital files with current headers, 
logos, names, and points of contact. The E&SC website has been updated, several broken links 
fixed and documents are being posted as they are updated; also working with our PIO to 
streamline the pages and delete redundant information. The Teacher’s Guides/Packets and 
Activity Kits have been digitized, edited and updated and will be available online in the near 
future as free downloads. An E&SC Education web page and a Student and Teacher Packets and 
Activities subpage have been created and are waiting to be approved and published. The 
Designer, Planner, and Inspector packets and the Video Module have been digitized and will also 
be published to the website once they are updated.  


